Monday, 10.17.11 Louise, Nat, and LG set the table for lunch today. The first thing we did was look at our sign-in sheet and
count the number of children who had been signed in. We counted 10 children, and just like each hand has five fingers, each
table had five chairs. The children carefully placed a plate on the table in front of each chair. They then figured out that with each
plate they needed to put one napkin and one fork. Working as a team, they set the tables for our delicious lunch. Beginning
math concepts are an important part of a preschooler’s world.




